Notes of meeting with Jack Griffiths Highways Engineer 
Tuesday 8 August
Town Clerk: Richard Bishop 
Deputy Town Clerk: Helen Carrier
Highways Engineer: Jack Griffiths 
Deputy Mayor: Judy Anscombe

COMPLAINTS UPDATE
London Road – Jack had just come from a site meeting and confirmed that the scaffolding would be up at the end of the week at the latest and that the road would be reopened.
Surface dressing on Brandon Road very loose – Jack will arrange for additional dusting as this could be due to the heat||

Theatre Street car parking sign – Jack confirmed sign on order
Judy said that some street signs were damaged and Jack confirmed that street signs were the responsibility of Breckland not NCC
Sacred Heart hedge – this has been contracted to NORSE
Cutting of tree skirts – Richard said that some of these tree skirts were becoming a trip hazard.  Jack confirmed that this is NCC’s responsibility and will make sure these are actioned
TRANSPORT COMMITTEE ITEMS
1. Urban and rural cuts – NCC policy will pay up front for the coming year in February/March and will be based on four cuts per annum

Date of next meeting  6 September at 10am
